From: Rachel Browning

To: <u>Council Clerk – Testimony</u>

Cc: <u>Maureen Bachmann</u>; <u>TERRANCE MOSES</u>

Subject: budget testimony

Date: Monday, November 8, 2021 1:56:33 PM

As a citizen, a business owner and a member of the Kenton Business Association, I am asking for the following to be prioritized in the City's budget.

- 1.Fully fund additional PS3s. Public Safety Patrol Specialists are able to do walking patrols, respond to cold calls, noise complaints, and attend community meetings. This will benefit all of Portland as Well as Kenton
- 2.For the Portland Street Response to be fully funded, and for it to cover the entire City, including Kenton. We need to increase non-officer responses for mental health and crisis issues that are happening everywhere.
- 3) Provide more street lighting in our neighborhood.

Thank you.

RACHEL BROWNING

General Manager 503.810.1707

SALVAGE WORKS

All Salvage Works reclaimed wood products are FSC Recycled 100%. FSC-C041262. 2024 N. Argyle Street Portland, OR 97217 503.899.0052

WEBSITE | INSTAGRAM | FACEBOOK